
0t clo
uq'o UNITED STATESg o s

/% NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSIONl' x

gg!
E REGION ||

U.h #'8-

k 101 MARIETTA sT.. N.W.. sulTE 3100

Q- j' ATLANTA. GEORGIA 30303'

Au g - 6 19 %*****

'

In Reply-Refer To:
RII:WHM N
50-348/80-03
50-364/80-03
%-

Alabama Power Company
ATTN: R. P. Mcdonald

Vice President-Nuclear Generation
P. O. Box 2641
Birmingham, AL 35291

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of July 21, 1980, informing us of steps you have taken
to correct the fire protection automatic sprinkler system deficiencies identified
as Unresolved Item (50-348/80-03-01) and brought to your attention in our letter
of March 24, 1980 concerning NRC License No. NPF-2.

Some of the actions you have proposed do not appear ta comply with previous
commitments to the Commission and are not consistent with the applicable
National Fire Protection Association Standards and Codes. Therefore, your
comments have been forwarded to our Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulations for
furt!Ler_ey31 nation. Thi c:. item _will_. remain nut st nnding -pending the-results -of. - - -,

this evaluation.

We appreciate your cooperation with us.

Sincerely,

/ }
C. E. Murphy, Chief
Reactor Construction and Engineering

Support Branch

ec: A. R. Barton, Executive Vice President
F. L. Clayton, Jr., Senior Vice President
H. O. Thrash, Manager-Nuclear Generation
O. D. Kingsley, Jr., Manager, Nuclear Engineering

and Technical Services
J. W. McGowan, Manager-Operations

Quality Assurance
W. G. Hairston, III, Plant Manager
W. C. Petty, Manager-Quality Assurance

(Design and Construction)
R. E. Hollands, Jr., QA Supervisor
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